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From: SharpSpring <donotreply@sharpspring.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 10:46 AM
To: doug@chalkline.org
Subject: Bayer Family May 16

Dear Friends, 

We are excited to announce Barbara Rainey’s new book; 

When my mother was a young bride in a faraway state, she was part of a round-robin 
letter with six other women from back home.  She always looked forward to seeing the 
thick legal envelope in the mailbox, for it contained letters from each woman in the 
group.  Then she removed her original letter, wrote a new one to the group, and sent 
the packet on. I invite you, any woman who wants to create beauty in her marriage, to 
read these letters and see if my journey might provide you courage and hope.  I hope 
you can set aside your work for an hour, pour a fresh cup of coffee, and read a few 
letters at a time as if they were written for you.” Excerpt from Letters To My Daughters, 
The Art of Being a Wife  ~Barbary Rainey 

This book is helpful to wives or singles-click here for more information and to receive 
Barbara’s FREE downloadable discussion questions that will help you and your friends 
talk openly! 
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The Weekend To Remember Getaway spring season is winding down but it’s not too late 
to invest in your marriage or to encourage married or pre-married friends to 
attend.  Contact us before you sign up so we can make sure you get the best 
registration rate possible.  By the end of the spring we’re headed toward about 50,000 
people attending with over 2,000 people trusting in Christ as their Savior.  To God be 
the Glory! 
 
You are invited to attend the FamilyLife 40th Anniversary Celebration in July.  See the 
schedule here and to register if you’d like to come visit us in Little Rock! 
 
Since last fall Steve’s team of advisors have helped hosts lead over 58,000 people 
through small groups and events (at churches, prisons, and homeless shelters) and 
small group bible studies all over the country!  Our team averages 70 phone calls and 
meetings daily.  In a new effort, FamilyLife’s Ministry Marriage Workshop has been 
presented in North Carolina, Florida, Arkansas, Minnesota with another scheduled this 
spring in Arizona.  Leaders from dozens of churches have attended to learn how to begin 
a marriage ministry and our advisors are beginning to help them formulate their 
programs to minister to people.  Please pray that this will result in new sustainable 
ministries that will result in salvations, saved marriages and better pre-marriage 
resources. 
 
Thanks so much for your consistent support and prayers! 
 
For His glory, 
 
Steve & Lila Bayer 
 
 
Prayer Requests: 

-For Marshalls summer work – he needs more part-time hours or a second job for him to 
be able to pay for his part of his college tuition. 

-Pray for Steve as he works with his leadership in putting together the new Fiscal Year 
budget and goals for the Advisor Team   
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OUR LINKS 

Steve & Lila's website 
 
E-mail Steve 
 
E-mail Lila 
 

 
 
Follow Us On 

 
 
 
 

 
Little Rock, AR  72211 
 

Phones: 
Steve  785.249.7566 
Lila      785.221.4027 

  

FAMILYLIFE LINKS 

 Weekend to 
Remember  

Marriage Getaway 
 

 
 
 

Stepping Up 
 

 
  

 
 
Art of Marriage 
 

 
 
FamilyLife  
Today Radio 
 

 

 
 

                                                                      
 

  

 

 


